
 

Site A demolition update: Edition 1 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

This email provides a brief overview of what happened in the previous week and what you can 

expect to happen next week. 

If you have any questions about the demolition programme, you can contact Adrian Buch, the Project 

Manager, by using the following: 

Adrian.Buch@keltbray.com   

07902 437 389 

 

Last week 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Below is what happened last week as part of the demolition of Site A: 

* Clearing up Lambourne House gardens on Broadley Street in preparation for hoarding installation. 

* The concrete blocks have been installed on-site in preparation for the start of hoarding going up on 

Broadley Street. 

* Site up offices and facilities for staff based on site - this is known as ‘site mobilisation'. 

* Temporary Services and water / electric supplies have been set up at the site. 

 

Next week 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Below is what is expected to happen next week. 

* Installation of hoarding on Broadley Street. 

* The removal of internal fixtures and fittings inside Ingrebourne House has started. 

 

 



Traffic coming and going from the site 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Every effort will be made to reduce disruption to the area from traffic coming and going from the 

site. As a part of this:  

* Traffic Marshals will guide vehicles in and out of the site.  

* There are to be no deliveries to the site before 8 am and after 5.30 pm on Monday to Friday.  

* Vehicle movements will, as much as possible, avoid busy times.  

* All haulage drivers are trained to the highest standard and will follow the route shown. 

 

 

Keltbray and the council will monitor the impact of this route throughout demolition and based on 

the results of this monitoring and resident feedback, will examine how we can further improve its 

operation. 

 

FIND OUT MORE 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

You can keep track of the latest news on the Church Street website at churchstreet.org. Please email 

us at churchstreet@westminster.gov.uk  

https://www.facebook.com/mychurchstreet 

 

https://www.facebook.com/mychurchstreet


 


